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To: Committee of Adjustment (SM
Subject: RE: A 2025-031 - 26 Berwick Place, DSD-2025-153
Date: Sunday, April 13, 2025 6:34:33 PM
You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important

Please do not allow the variance for 26 Berwick Place that essentially allows them to build an
additional dwelling unit in the backyard. We have heard the plans the homeowner has and we
do not want the additional traffic, noise and vehicles on this quiet cul-de-sac that this
additional building will bring. We strenuously object, and we have no desire for the change in
the neighbourhood that this would make. If public consultations mean anything, please heed
the feedback from residents of the community and don't allow this variance.

Marc van Es

Kitchener, ON





